Head of Pre-school and Nursery

As the weather is now starting to change, could you please send your children into school
with their coats. As a class we explore the outdoor environment each day regardless of the
weather, this is an important part of your children's learning and development. If your child
attends without a coat they miss out on their outside play.

The class topic starting next week is Autumn, we shall be observing and identifying features
in the natural world and in the local environment.

Learning intentions linked to class topic:
e Explore natural materials;
o Identify features in the natural world;
e Use different media and texture to create a planned effect;
e Respond to music using their imagination.

Letter sound for the week in Pre-school is 'A’.

Could you create a collage with your children and return to class for Thursday each week we
share their creations at circle time to promote speech sounds. Homework will be sent home
each week linking to the class theme.

Library books have now gone home could you return them back to school on Monday and
they will be sent back home on a Thursday.

Thank you for your contributions towards the children's snack without your support we
couldn't offer this provision. Just to remind you we are a Nut Free Setting please check
what you put into your children's lunchbox.

Finally, don't forget school will be closed on Thursday 8th October.
Have a lovely weekend.



